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Jack and his elf meet the Premier  
 
At the start of the month 6 year old Jack from Stanley wrote to Premier Peter Gutwein 
asking if his Elf on the Shelf could come out of quarantining in his jar.  
 
Mr Gutwein replied to Jack with a video on Facebook and gave Jack permission to 
release his elf from quarantine. 
 
Today Jack and his elf were introduced to Mr Gutwein in person at the Circular Head 
Council Chambers in Smithton.  
 
 
 
 
Photo attached: Jack with Premier Peter Gutwein 
Jack’s parents have requested that his surname not be published. 
 


